Loyal

LIPNS

Faithful Friends

Prayer Intentions:
For Catholic Schools and our own
school family.

A special intention

For the Howard family whose
grandmother passed away.

For those in areas of the world in
conflict, especially the people of
Ukraine and Eastern Europe.

Please contact the school office if you have
a prayer you would like included.

We Pray:

Heavenly Father, Your light
shines brightly in your
children. You have inspired
us to do good deeds in your
name. Bless this school and
all who work to make your
will known in the world. We
ask this in the name of the
Father, Son, and Holy Spirit.
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® Mass2:10 pm (Gr. 1)
e  March lunch orders begin
2/3
e  St. Al's Spirit Wear/Blue & Gold
Dress Down (Jeans & athletic
pants OK)
e  Current family preschool
registration begins through 2/13
2/7
® Gr.1Planetarium
2/8
® PA meeting @ Annex 7:00 pm
2/9

® Mass 2:10 pm (Gr. 8)

Schoolgram February 2, 2023

WSc. Aloysius

‘ CATHOLIC SCHOOL

From the Principal:

Thanks to our wonderful school families, our Open House was very successful!
Thank you to all who volunteered and all who joined us!

We spent a lot of time celebrating this week including our teachers and our
students, but we wouldn’t be blessed with your wonderful children if it weren’t
for all of you! We would like to invite you and your child to a special morning of
Pastries with Parents on Friday, February 17th from 7:45-8:30 am. Look for more
information and an RSVP form next week.

God s Blessings,
Andrea Puhl

From the Office:

® Super Bowl Squares: See the attached flyer to see how you can
support our 8th graders. This will help fund their class trip to
Washington D.C.

® Honor Roll: Congratulations to our 4-8th grade students who made
Honor Roll for the 2nd quarter. The list is attached.

® 23-24 Registration for preschool begins tomorrow. Please email Mrs.
Rath if you have a child that you would like to register for PRESCHOOL
next year, schooloffice @stalschoolbg.org.

® 23-24 Registration packets for KR-8 will be sent home February 23rd.

® Purple Willy Wonka hat cutouts were sent home last week to be
decorated and purchased at the raffle. Those who turn one in by
tomorrow’s deadline will be able to dress down on Valentine’s Day.
Further instructions are included with the hat.

e Help: We could still use a couple more parents to help with the
special lunchtime treat for students tomorrow. If you are virtus
certified and can help out any time between 11 and 1, please let Mrs.
Puhl know.

e March lunch orders begin and continue through 2/15/23.

® School Mass can be viewed online. Click the link for mass at 2:10 pm,

Thursday, 2/9/23: https://venue.streamspot.com/event/MzY3NDEANQ



https://venue.streamspot.com/event/MzY3NDE4NQ

From Parent Association:
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Purchase your Golden Ticket today
BN~ by clicking this link and scrolling
4~ WREFLE

down to events: Tickets
7 e \leteram
Wis, 2028 4 b AW Sl

[

— From the Parish:

Aloysius

Capital Campaign News
Check out Fr. Tom’s homily from December announcing the Forever In Faith
capital campaign for St. Al’s!

https://youtu.be/cdoxI3hmJGs
/,’9'&"’73
A
» .f:! The Family Rosary Group

Tomorrow Friday, February 3rd in the narthex. Prayer begins at 6:30 pm.



https://www.wesharegiving.org/app/giving/WeShare-2943?tab=home
https://youtu.be/cdoxl3hmJGs

